
 

 

 
 
  

NOTICE TO 8 SHOUT RIDGE  
 

BUILDING (A) REAR ACCESS DOOR WILL BE TEMPORARILY 
CLOSED THIS WEEK DUE TO SCAFFOLD ERECTION. 

PLEASE USE THE OPPOSITE DOOR ONTO SHOUT RIDGE 
  

 Monday 25/11/24 - Friday 29/11/24. 

 
 

 
 
We look forward to working in collaboration with all at 6-8 Shout Ridge to successfully complete the works. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Buildcorp  
Façade and Remedial 
Alberto Di Sciascio 
Site Manager 

Polite Reminders 

• The Building Occupants are requested to send their queries about the works th rough the fo l lowing 
communicat ion channel  shoutridgeproject@izzat.com.au 

• Please note that under contract, Buildcorp will not liaise directly with residents about the works. 

• We will endeavor to answer any queries you may have through the established communications protocol. 
• Access to exclusion zones is not permitted to Building Occupants. Exclusion zones will be setup during 

various construction activities over the duration of the project. Buildcorp will transmit details prior to 

installation of exclusion zones. 
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